
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! We want to take a moment to express our heartfelt 

gratitude for joining us in the joyous celebration of [Child's Name]'s baptism on [Date]. It was a 

beautiful day filled with love, faith, and community. 

We are thrilled to welcome [Child's Name] into our church family and are grateful for your 

support and presence on this special occasion. As [he/she/they] continues to grow in faith, we 

encourage you to remain part of our community. 

Please feel free to join us for our upcoming events, and don't hesitate to reach out if you have 

any questions or need further support as we walk this faith journey together. 

Thank you once again for being with us on this significant day. 

With blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


